
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
APPROVE plans for the San Pablo Dam Road Landslide and Bench Repair, as
recommended by the Public Works Director, El Sobrante area.

FISCAL IMPACT: 
The cost is to be funded by 100% Local Road Funds. 

BACKGROUND: 
The purpose of this repair is to fix a failed slope along the west side of San Pablo Dam Road
approximately 0.5 miles south of Tri Lane in the El Sobrante area. The work will reconstruct
the failed slope and maintenance access bench with engineered fill. The work also includes
constructing a concrete v-ditch located at the back side of the maintenance access bench,
and modifying the existing hydraugers to drain to the new concrete v-ditch.

CONSEQUENCE OF NEGATIVE ACTION: 
The landslide and maintenance access bench will not be repaired. 

APPROVE OTHER 

RECOMMENDATION OF CNTY ADMINISTRATOR RECOMMENDATION OF BOARD COMMITTEE 

Action of Board On:   10/16/2018 APPROVED AS RECOMMENDED OTHER 

Clerks Notes:
VOTE OF SUPERVISORS

AYE: John Gioia, District I Supervisor
Candace Andersen, District II
Supervisor
Diane Burgis, District III
Supervisor
Karen Mitchoff, District IV
Supervisor
Federal D. Glover, District V
Supervisor

Contact:  Brian Louis 925
313-7039

 
I hereby certify that this is a true and correct copy of an action taken and entered on the minutes of the Board
of Supervisors on the date shown. 

ATTESTED:    October  16, 2018 
David Twa, County Administrator and Clerk of the Board of Supervisors
 
By: Stacey M. Boyd, Deputy

cc:

C. 1

  

To: Board of Supervisors

From: Brian M. Balbas, Public Works Director/Chief Engineer

Date: October  16, 2018

Contra 
Costa 
County 

Subject: Approve Plans for San Pablo Dam Road Landslide and Bench Repair




